
I'd like to thank all the members who showed up for the work 
party. We had quite a mess to clean up along the road, but 
we got it done as well as getting the rest of the range ready 
for the summer. The dirt road will be serviced the first week 
in May, if it ever stops raining. 

You all did an excellent job.   

Thanks again,  George Tripp - President, CRA 

 


